
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     

Chairman       

Committee on Appropriations    

U.S. House of Representatives     

Washington, D.C. 20510  

   

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the City of Houston Metropolitan Multiservice Center for People 

with Disabilities Renovation Project in fiscal year 2026.   

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Houston Department of Parks and 

Recreation, located at 2999 South Wayside Drive, Houston, TX 77023.   

 

If appropriated, the funding would be used to renovate the City of Houston’s Metropolitan 

Multiservice Center for people with disabilities.  The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because it will increase access to amenities and further support the continuation and 

accessibility of organized sports, recreation activities, and wellness opportunities for people of 

all ages with disabilities. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

1 of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, Public Law 93-383, as amended 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lizzie Fletcher 

Member of Congress 


